
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brenda Gratton <brenda.gratton@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, 11 Oct. 2019, 12:48 pm
Subject: Boarding house development Starkey St.
To: <council@northernbeaches.gov.nsw.au>

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my opposition to the boarding house proposal for 33 Starkey St, 
Forestville. Such a high density development is not in keeping with current housing in the area 
and parking will be a major problem. 

I am not against duplex or small scale developments however I am against high density living 
in areas that traditionally consist of one family per home.

Regards,

Brenda

Sent: 11/10/2019 6:39:05 PM
Subject: Fwd: Boarding house development Starkey St.


